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To the House Committee on Climate, Energy & Environment 

 

Dear Committee members, 

 

I fully support HB 3464 and urge you to do the same. The beaver is an iconic Oregon 

symbol (not to mention mascot of my favored Oregon University) and should be 

delisted as a predatory animal. Instead, beavers, like all wildlife, are just trying to 

make a living. Sound familiar? Oregonians value wildlife. They are a part of who we 

are. Help the beavers by advancing this piece of legislation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Drzal 

7845 Burton Pl SE 

Salem, Oregon 97317 

 


